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Audit Opinion 

 

The Board issued an unqualified opinion for the financial period ended 30 June 2014.  

 

The Administration has thus successfully completed the transition of the peacekeeping 

accounts from UNSAS to IPSAS framework and the Board commends their efforts in this 

regard. The Board considers that besides the milestones achieved, the administration is 

now faced with the challenge of improving systems, strengthening internal control and 
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enforcement of the policy that 


